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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, June 26, 2020 11:24 AM
To: jeff@kamcomn.com
Cc: kim@kamcomn.com; CI-StPaul; Huseby, Laura (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Ext for 504 Selby 

Hello Jeffrey Jenkins, 
 
Per our phone conversations and consulting with the hearing officer, she has recommended granting an additional 
extension until August 15, 2020 for compliance.  A new resolution will go before the council to reflect this amendment 
on July 8, 2020. 
 
Questions, let me know.  Thanks. 
 
 

 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 
 
 


